Hilbert, Wisconsin June 2015

FROM THE VILLAGE BOARD--
Highlights of the June Board Meeting:

The village board approved the following:
*Operator License for Kelly Vandevoort.
*Liquor and Beer licenses for the upcoming licensing year.
*To purchase three sets of turnout gear for the fire department.
*Awarded the bid to DeGroot in the amount of $87,055.02 for the 31 St. sewerline replacement and for the Elm St. extension.
*Change Order #2 to Kruczek Construction for the interceptor sewer main replacement project.
*Payment request to Kruczek Construction in the amount of $42,260.89 for the interceptor sewer main replacement project.
*To allow Scotty's Bar & Grill to host their annual anniversary party on July 3.

The village board received notification of the following:
*The 2014 Audit Report was presented to the board by Schenck SC. They reported that overall our municipality is in pretty
good shape financially.
*Notice of the 2015 recycling grant award of $8,324.68.
*That the new interceptor sewer main that was installed is now flowing wastewater.
*That the upgrades to the treatment plant are scheduled to begin next week.
*Presentation from MSA on preparing development plans for the village.

UPCOMING EVENTS
*Cheese Derby, 6/13/15 from noon until 11:30 p.m., sponsored by Calumet Sno Trails
*4t of July Parade and Raffle, 7/4/15 beginning at 11 a.m., sponsored by the Hilbert Volunteer Fire Department
*4t of July Picnic and Fireworks, 7/4/15 beginning at 10 a.m., sponsored by Hilbert Lions Club
*Sundae on the Farm, 6/28/15 from 11 a.m. until 3 p.m., sponsored by Calumet County Dairy Promotion
*Community Band Concert in the Civic Park, 6/22/15 beginning at 7 p.m.

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED!!!!
Anyone wishing to help volunteer at the Hilbert Lions Club 4t of July Community Picnic and Fireworks event, please contact Harold
Sippel at 920-810-1277. Please come out and help this great organization that gives so much back to our community..

TEE-BALL SIGNUP
Hilbert Athletic Association will be having Tee-Ball again this summer. Sign up and the first practice will be held at the Civic Park ballfield
on Wednesday, July 15 beginning at 6:30 p.m. All area children ages 4 - 7 are eligible to sign up. If you have any questions, please
contact Jesse Dohr at 920-740-4121.

Next Regular Board Meeting, Tuesday, July 14,2015, 7 p.m.
Village of Hilbert Website: www.villageofhilbert.com



